
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
April 12, 2008 Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
  
The meeting was called to order at 12:25.  
  
Guests: Jerry Kiska 
  
Officers present were Coley, Dee, Tommy, and Boyd. 
  
Coley, Judy, Dennis and Betty were thanked for the meal. 
  
The FAAST Team presented a safety seminar for the first part of the meeting. Theo Mavridoglou, the local 
FAAST Team Program Manager presented the program, along with Scott and Dr. Sam Suttle. 
  
Theo Mavridoglou---FAAST Team program manager. Phone 601-664-9812. E-Mail is 
Theo.a.Mavridoglou@faa.gov. 
  
The new Wings program is fully automated and can be structured to the individuals needs. The old program 
was three hours ground school and three hours flight training annually.  
  
The new program is completely different. To participate you have to join FAA Safety.Gov. 
Features of the new program are: 

v      This is a new program, not just the old program revamped. 
v      It is accident and incident data driven. 
v      The #1 priority is to reduce fatalities 
v      Risk analysis driven. 
v      Air carriers now have a system. It includes air agencies. 
v      Develop an effective volunteer force. 
v      Provide support and materials. 
v      Provide accident and incident statistics. 
v      Work in harmony with industry representatives to reduce accidents. 
v      Manage education opportunities. 
v      Be available for FSDO support. 
v      Emphasis will be basic pilot skills. 
v      Education will consist of three levels. 

1. 1.       Basic—focusing on private pilot level 
2. 2.       Advanced—intended for instrument and commercial. 
3. 3.       Master—intended for CFI and ATP. 

  
There was a short business meeting 
The minutes for the March meeting were approved on a motion by Boyd and a second by Mike Moss. 
Financial report. Basically the same. Our account has increased by about $900. 
  
New Business. Mark O. discussed the problem with trash getting scattered and suggested that we build a 
bin to store it until the garbage could be picked up. It was agreed to try to do that on the work day before the 
June Fly-in.  
  
Old Business.  There will be an Air show at Hawkins Field late this month. 
Christmas parade.  Nothing new. 
Aerobatic Box. Nothing new. 
Club House. Nothing new 
  
Dr. Bob made a motion to adjourn. There was a second by Coley and the meeting adjourned at 2:00 PM. 


